
 

KIPDA TTCC Monthly Meeting - TARC 2025 Presentation   

TARC representatives were invited to present at the regular monthly TTCC meeting, and discuss the TARC 2025 

system restructuring concepts.  

 

 Location/Date KIPDA Offices - Commonwealth Drive  

Aug. 13, 2024 

1:00 pm 

In person and virtual meeting 

 

Weather Indoor 

 

Team Participants Aida Copic, Director of Planning 

Attendees About 25 - in person and virtually   

 

Event Summary TARC Director of Planning shared power point presentation, explained 

the financial circumstances leading to the TARC 2025 planning process, 

the three concepts, questions being asked of the community, and the 

proposed timeline. An engaged discussion, questions and answer 

followed the presentation. Questions and comments included: 

• How is TARC funded?  

• Where the future funding should come from? 

• Will TARC serve the adjoining counties?   

• How is TARC going to serve employment centers?    

• Good understanding for TARC's financial situation 

• General understanding and support for additional funding for 

TARC 

• With constrained concept service area will be reduced     

• How is that going to impact paratransit service?  

KIPDA    



 

Participant Description Mix of men and women, ages 30-65.  Mixed demographics, but mostly 

white.   

 

 

 


